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Statement – Dodge Durango module

August 9, 2012,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group will recall 1,661 model-year 2013 Dodge Durango SUVs to

replace occupant-restraint control modules. The 7-passenger vehicles were assembled with mislabeled modules

designed for 5-passenger vehicles. An incorrect module could diminish side airbag function in some collisions.

Chrysler Group is unaware of any associated accidents or injuries. Most of the affected vehicles are still in the hands

of dealers. The repair will be performed at no cost to affected customers.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


